
Editor’s Comment: 

Regarding the Work JERR 88570, I have reviewed the files and the first and corrected version. I think 
the authors have heeded most of the referees' remarks. However, the referencing system used in the 
article is confusing and there are references at the end, that are not found in the text. Authors must 
use the JERR journal system by increasing sequence of numbers placed in square brackets, and 
accommodate respectively the references section. All references in the section must be referenced 
by their respective number in parentheses in the text. 

Once this is done, the article must be returned for final review. 
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